
Costessey Community Fayre 
Please come along and support our school dancers at the Costessey Fayre, Longwater Lane on 
Monday 28th May. They will be performing just after lunch and it would be great to see you 
there! We will also be having a stall to raise money for our wonderful performing arts groups 
so if you have any empty jars (or ones full of goodies) Mrs White will gratefully receive 
them by Wednesday 23rd May. We will be practising a sunshine dance in the hope of 
fantastic weather! 

 

 
   

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
     Community Litter Pick      

Don’t forget it is our community litter pick on Friday 11th May. We could earn some prizes 
for our school but more importantly, we want our community to look lovely too. Meet Mrs 
White and her team on the back playground at 3.10pm where you will be provided with litter 
picks, gloves and bin bags. Bring your friends, bring your family, bring your neighbour! We 
should finish around 4.15pm. All children must be accompanied by an adult - Let’s get litter 
picking J 

 

Community CPR 
Thank you to all of the parents who attended our Community CPR training last week. Also a 
special thanks to Dave Cowie for delivering the training – courtesy of our links with OVA. 
The evening was well received and it was great to see some of our past pupils and KS2 
children joining in with this vital training. Don’t forget we do have a defibrillator in school 
which can be accessed any time the school is open. It is located in the school office. We 
hope to run this event again next year and it would be fantastic to see even more of you 
there- It could save a life J 

                   


